

Barry Trass
Oruku Landing Conference and Event Centre

By Email: s 9(2)(a)

19 April 2024

Dear Barry

RE: Oruku Landing Conference and Event Centre - Fast Track Consent

Advice received from the Ministry is that due to the level of detail required the project owner is best placed to complete and submit the application for Fast Track consideration, with support from the local MP.

This letter serves to provide that support for **Oruku Landing Conference and Event Centre – Fast Track Consent**

Please complete and submit the application following the link https://consult.environment.govt.nz/resource-management/fast-track-consenting/.

The closing date for applications is 3 May 2024.

Kind regards,

Hon Dr Shane Reti QSM MP for Whangarei

Parliament Office
Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160
Shane.Reti@parliament.govt.nz

Electorate Office 105 Lower Cameron St, Whangārei PO Box 345, Whangārei 0140 09 438 9992